
School Building Committee 
Outreach Sub-Committee Meeting 

Thursday, February 11, 2021 
3:00pm, Virtually 

 
Virtual Meeting Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 
Order Suspending Certain Provisions of Open Meeting Law 

 
Present:  Kim Bodnar, Jennifer Glass, Gina Halsted 
 
Also Present:  Tim Christenfeld, Andy Payne 
 
Call to Order:   Kim Bodnar opened the meeting at 3:00pm, noting that the Open Meeting Law 
requirement to have a quorum present in a physical location has been suspended per Governor 
Baker’s declaration of a state of emergency due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  She confirmed 
that all participants were present and able to hear and see other participants. 
 
Blog Posts:  
 

February 14: Ms. Bodnar shared a suggestion from Craig Nicholson to use the center 
field “Heart” picture for the Valentine’s Day post. Jennifer Glass thought it would be 
interesting to show pictures of the beams being lowered through slits in the Auditorium 
roof.  Ms. Bodnar committed to get those pictures for the blog.  Ms. Bodnar wanted to 
draw attention to the huge backup generator located at the back of the school.  Ms. 
Glass wanted to highlight examples of Consigli’s dedication such as the time they were 
on the job at 1:30am preparing a concrete slab for cold weather and another time when 
they were seen working at 7am on a Saturday morning.   
 
February 21 & 28: The committee agreed to skip these blog posts. 
 
March 7thth:  The March 7th blog will contain details about the March 10th SBC meeting. 

 
 
Minutes:  Minutes from the 1/14/21 meeting were approved by roll call vote.   
 
 
Other Business:  Ms. Bodnar asked if the web site needed any redesign or changes.  The 
committee agreed that the site looks great and is easy to navigate.   
 
Next Meeting:  Thursday, March 11th at 9:30am via ZOOM 
 
Ms. Bodnar made a motion to adjourn.  Ms. Halsted seconded the motion, and it was approved 
unanimously by roll call vote:  Glass, aye; Bodnar, aye; Halsted, aye.  
 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:26 am.  
 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Gina Halsted 
 


